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May 20 Graduation Day/ School Closed
May 22 Half Day/ Last Day Elementary Only
May 23 Half Day/ Last Day Secondary Only

STEM PTO




Dear fellow members of the STEM community,

As we approach the end of the school year, it's essential to take
a moment to express gratitude to each of you for being an
integral part of this community.

By being active participants in the STEM community, we not only
further our understanding but also inspire and empower others
to pursue their passions and make meaningful contributions to
society.

So, let's take a moment to thank each other for our dedication,
passion, and commitment to advancing. Together, we are
shaping the future and making a difference.

Thank you for being an invaluable part of the STEM community.







